MIKE McLANE

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 55

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

June 12, 2019

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I would like to declare a potential conflict of interest on HB 5031. | am a member of the Oregon Air
National Guard and receive compensation for that service.

Sincerely

W@M

State Representative
House District 55

900 Court St. NE Salem, OR 97301 - 503-986-1455 - rep.mikemclane@oregonlegislature.gov
District: PO Box 13, Powell Butte, OR 97753




